
SAVE the DATE!

April 30, 2024 
Pittsburg County Health Department

McAlester, Oklahoma

The Southeastern Oklahoma 
Continuum of Care is very excited to 

announce we will have 

In Person Training 
and Community 

Mapping 
with 

The Cloudburst Group

Our Technical Assistance Providers will be traveling to 
Oklahoma for the sole purpose of visiting our CoC. How 
EXCITING!! They will facilitate community mapping, 
discussions about Coordinated Entry best practices, and 
host break out groups for sub-regional areas.  

There will also be a short 
CoC meeting at 1:30 pm 

after the lunch break

HUD and The Cloudburst Group are investing in our Continuum 
and southeastern Oklahoma.  Please be sure at least one person 
from your agency attends the training.
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